A Special Note To Our
Club Members

COVID1? VIRUS UPDATE

As we navigate through these difficult times, please know that Tobin James Cellars' care and

safety for all our customers is first and foremost.

Our newsletter was written before anyone had even heard of the Corona Virus. Our March
James Gang Festival was cancelled. So sad, it would have been one of our best, our 23rd

annual.

The invitations for our summer events are enclosed. Of course, they will only take place if the
current scare of Covid19 has been solved. We would love to take your reservation, however,
we will not charge your credit card or issue tickets until just before the event when we are sure

the event will take place. Once we are all through this, our events will be better than ever.

Thank you again a million times for your support. We are in business because of you. Take

great care and stay safe.

Lance, Claire, by andthe whole gang at Tebin James Collars
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